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31/05/2024  11:57:022024/1039/P OBJ Charles Evans I do not live in Camden but I have been to Cecil Sharp House, opposite the proposed development, many 

times. It is an exceptionally important venue for British folk music and folk traditions - particularly in introducing 

young people to our folk history. The library and archive are also tremendously valuable. My concern is that 

the proposed development (luxury flats) will lead to unreasonable complaints about Cecil Sharp House as a 

venue. I fear that a weak Council will then irreparably damage CSH's ability to operate as a venue on the 

whims of a handful of wealthy newcomers.

I would like the Council to commit to protecting Cecil Sharp House as part of this development, if granting 

approval. The venue has nation-wide value and should not be jeopardised by developers.
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